
All New Sinclair Portal 

Coming Soon  

The student and employee portals (my.Sinclair and our.Sinclair) will be 

merged at the end of Spring term. The new design will provide a unified 

platform for all audiences, improved manageability, and additional features.   

The tiles (called portlets) you will see are dependent upon your role(s) 

(student/employee). Click the pictures below to play a video introduction for 

both the student and employee views. 

New and Improved features include: 

 A mobile and tablet friendly design

 Full support of standard browsers (Chrome, IE, and Firefox) and oper-

ating systems (Apple & Microsoft)

 Enhanced search capability across all Sinclair websites

 Display personalized and active content from other sites

 Improved site navigation and customizations (drag & drop)

 Improved page load times

For questions, contact the IT Help Desk at 

937-512-HELP (4357) or helpdesk@sinclair.edu

Employee View 

https://ensemble.sinclair.edu/Watch/New_Portal-Student_Version
https://ensemble.sinclair.edu/Watch/New_Portal-Staff_Version



